MEMO

TO:       AYC Member Yacht Clubs

FROM: Fred Devantier, FYC Harbormaster

Slip Reservations and Assignments
2008 Ford Yacht Club Regatta and 

AYC Poker Run

August 8th, 9th and 10th
Slips will be assigned on a “First Come – First Served” basis. We anticipate that no more than 25 slips will be available for the weekend. 

I’ll accept email reservations only at:  fycharbormaster@gmail.com.

Your email should contain the word “Regatta” in the Subject line so it does not get discarded as spam. Please include your ETA, the honest size of your boat, and the number of nights you’ll be staying with us.

Your name and you boat’s name is also needed.  This way I will have a date and time stamp should any conflict occur.

I’ll accept all emails, but after open docks are filled you will have to raft off in the West Basin. Larger boats will fill up the last two seaways in the north end, and smaller boats will raft off in the middle and south end of the West Basin. Hail us on Ch 69 for final assignment upon your arrival.

There will be no rafting off in the waterway anywhere in the East Basin.

Sorry, but due to the large number of boats attending the festivities, I cannot accept or be responsible for any telephone reservations.

